BIRTHS & DEATHS CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS

BORN

ATCHESON-TIERNEY - Sarah and Jozef Tierney are proud to announce the arrival of their brother Conor, born May 21, 1999 in Ottawa, weighing 8 lbs. Parents are Karen Atcheson and George Tierney and Grandma Margaret Atcheson couldn't be happier.

HOOKER-ROY - Blake, Beth and Benjamin are thrilled to announce the arrival of Emma Jean on May 23, 1999 at the Anna Laberge Hospital, Proud grandparents are Helen Roy of Howick and Bill Hooker of Ormstown.

DIED

BORAU, Edwin - Suddenly on Thursday, June 3, 1999 at the age of 36 passed away Edwin Borau. He leaves to mourn his mother Hildegard, also sisters Karin, Angela, Ursula, brothers Karl Albert, Freddy, and their spouses, several nieces, nephews, uncles and aunts and cousins. Visitation was held on Sunday, June 6. Funeral service was Monday, June 7 at the Wesley Knox Church on Covey Hill Rd., Hemmingford. Arrangements entrusted to Kelly Funeral Home Inc. (Division Gilles Serre Inc.), 514 Champlain, Hemmingford, Oc.

LAMBERTSON, Walter - Passed away suddenly on June 4, 1999 in his 72nd year. Walter was the beloved husband of Marianne and the caring father of Walter Jr., Patrick, Michael and daughter-in-law Karen. Dear grandfather of Carlie, Dylan and Joshua. Born in New York City on April 2, 1927, son of the late Walter and Elzie Lambertson. The memorial service was held on Sunday, June 6, 1999 at Kelly Funeral Home, 19 Lake, Huntingdon, Oc.

McKOUGH, Ann (née Pelkey) - At the Barrie Memorial Hospital on June 5, 1999 in her 71st year. Beloved wife of the late John F.B. McKough. Devoted mother of John (Marthe), Cynthia, Allen (Maureen), Margaret (Honorio). Grandmother of James Gabrielle, Kevin, Lorna, Beau and Joseph. She will also be sadly missed by her sisters and many nieces and nephews. The family will receive family and friends at Kelly Funeral Home, Division Gilles Serre Inc., 514 Champlain Ave., Hemmingford, Qc. The funeral ceremony will be held on Friday, June 11, 1999 at 11 a.m. In lieu of flowers donations to the Canadian Cancer Society would be appreciated.

McLEAN, Edward Emmett "Ed" - On Thursday, May 20, 1999 Mr. Ed McLean of Sherwood Park, Alberta passed away in the Norwood Mount Pleasant Nursing Home, Edmonton, at the age of 74 years. Ed leaves to mourn his passing, his loving wife, Lillian (née Meece) of Sherwood Park, Alberta; two daughters, Terry (Albert) Beck of Sherwood Park, Alberta; two daughters, Terry (Albert) Beck of Sherwood Park, Alberta, Lori McLean of Chase, B.C.; one granddaughter, Sherry Beck; two grandsons, Kim Beck and Stephen McLean. Also one sister, Vera (Lorne) Fennell of Huntingdon, Quebec and one brother, Morris McLean of Athelstan, Quebec. A Funeral Service was conducted from Valley Funeral Chapel, Vermillion, Alberta on Saturday, May 22, 1999 at 2:00 p.m. with Reverend Ted Blezard officiating. Interment will follow in the Mannville Cemetery. The family suggests donations to the charity of the donor's choice, Valley Funeral Chapel of Vermillion, Harry and Alva Creech Directors in care of arrangements. 1-780-853-1700.

CARD OF THANKS

I would like to thank everyone who made my 100th birthday paty such a memorable occasion! It was heartwarming to see so many family, neighbors and friends come to wish me "Happy Birthday". Thank-you so much, to each and everyone, who helped organize such a lovely afternoon. All was much appreciated including the delicious meal prepared by Beryl Myatt, the music by Claude Brisson, the beautifully decorated birthday cake from the staff of Centre d'Accueil, and the many birthday cards received, will be a reminder of such a special day.

Stanley Peddie

A special thank-you to everyone who helped to make our 40th Anniversary such a happy occasion. The flowers, cards, gifts and especially the visits with so many friends and neighbours, made May 30 a day to cherish and remember for a long time. Thanks again.

Gordon and Thelma

I wish to thank relatives, friends and neighbours for visits, cards, flowers and food received during and after my stay at St-Mary's Hospital. Thanks also for your continued prayers and support and to all the drivers who have and will drive me to appointments. All is much appreciated.

Carrol Rennie

We would like to extend our many thanks to friends, neighbors and family who came and joined in our celebration of our 40 years of marriage together. Thanks also for the many gifts and cards of good wishes that we received from everyone. Also sincere thanks to our children and families who made this all possible.

Ross & Marie Buchanan

In Memory

In loving memory of a loving wife, mother and dear friend who passed away 6 years ago on June 10, 1993.



Suzi Babanicos

Six years ago, we had to part, with one we loved, with all our hearts. It was so hard, the shock severe, to part with one we loved so dear. How we wish, we could speak to you, to hear your voice, your laugh, and see you smile. To only hold you close for a little while. Such a special love that you and I shared, from the day we met, until the end of time. And now, beautiful memories are all we have left, of the one we loved and will never forget. A sadness still comes over us, tears in silence often flow. Deep in our hearts they will remain, Till God in his time unites us again.

You are in our hearts today and always!
Your loving husband John,
loving children Asterios (Telly),
Penelopy (Penny),
Your loving parents Steve and Poppy
and family and friends.